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As no modifications have been made to reduce the size of the South East Warrington Urban Extension all our 
previous concerns re loss of green belt and increase of traffic and demand on services remain. We need to be 
increasing green areas to help reduce global warming, not concreting more areas, so reducing areas for wildlife 
and reducing drainage with increased risks of flooding!  There are already not enough doctors and dentists for 
the existing population.  Roads get grid locked when there are problems on the motorways. Warrington is big 
enough and any future developments should be concentrated in the centre with multistorey blocks. In this way 
the centre can be reborn and the green belt can be left untouched. Also all new housing should have to be heated 
and powered with new sustainable technology, so gas boilers will not have to be pulled out in a few years time 
resulting in waste and more costs. 
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